
 

 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1 children 

Year 1 will be holding a Christmas Crafting Afternoon with some fun activities for you to do with 

your child.  We are going to be doing it across two afternoons, so we can accommodate as many 

parents/carers as we can.  The dates are as follows: 

Thursday 14th December 1:45pm-3:15pm 

Monday 18th December 1:45pm-3:15pm 

There will be a sign up sheet on your child’s classroom door for you to sign up for the afternoon 

that best suits you.  If you need to bring your younger sibling with you, please can you let your 

child’s class teacher know beforehand. 

Please ensure you arrive on time at the Main Green Gate, where you will be escorted to your 

child’s classroom. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher. 

We look forward to seeing you all! 

Yours sincerely 

Year 1 Team 

 


